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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

TO:  Gary Barczak, Chair, Board of Public Works 

  Vincent Vitale, First District 

  Cathleen M. Probst, Second District 

  Thomas G. Lajsic, Fourth District 

Rosalie Reinke, Fifth District 

 

FROM: Peter C. Daniels P.E., Interim City Engineer 

 

DATE:  March 20, 2018 

 

RE: Communication from Interim City Engineer regarding the bid 

opening for the reconstruction of National Avenue from S. 70
th

 Street 

to S. 76
th

 Street 

 

The bids for the reconstruction of National Avenue from S. 70
th

 Street to S. 76
th

 Street 

came in $58,533.46 under our engineering consultant’s estimate of $4,502,940.10.   Here 

are the numbers: 

 

 $4,444,406.64      Bid from LaLonde Contractors Inc. 

    $533,328.80      Fees for Inspection by Consultant Community Engineering 

 $4,977,735.44      Total Cost 

-$1,813,680.00      Federal Funds Allocated to City  

 $3,164,055.44      Total City Cost  

 

Our recommendation is to proceed with the proposed work as shown on the plans and in 

the specifications since the costs are within the 2018 budget amounts.   

 


